
STATE OF TEXAS 
COUNTY OF CHEROKEE 
CITY OF WELLS May 11, 2020 
 
 
Due to the COVID-19 restrictions set by Governor Abbott the regular council meeting was 
canceled. 
 
On March 18, 2020 Mayor Williams closed the city hall building to the public. All city 
business will be conducted by telephone, email, fax, and by the customer utilizing the dropbox 
and website to make utility and traffic fine payment.  
 
City hall will be closed for the duration of the State of Texas quarantine. All-City of Wells 
employees are considered essential and will not be placed on furlough. 
 
During this quarantine utility customers cannot receive the $100.00 nonpayment fee and 
cannot have their water service disconnected for nonpayment.  
 
Once the Governor opens the State of Texas and the council can meet without limiting how 
many citizens can attend the meeting Mayor Williams will call council meeting to resume.  
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